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Olympia, WA 98504-4720
Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 4 of Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Spokane County.

These changes incorporate new language in Item 30 to consider service and
administrative changes during a public health emergency. We have included LSN
handling with language to be effective March 27, 2020

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johni@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

W
John Lioyd
Chief Financial Officer



